
SME Committee Report: 
  
Staff Morale and Engagement committee has met twice since the beginning of the year. We have 
discussed the issues that are causing decreases in morale and engagement and what can be done. 
There were may good ideas brought up, but the main problem is funding. We will be looking to 
University Leadership for guidance and help with what we have discussed. I will be reaching out to 
the President’s Office and the Dean’s office on HSC to see what we can do. 
  
Kristina Doan’s office will be sending out a survey soon to gauge the current feel and need of Staff 
and Faculty, this should shed some light on the climate and what needs to happen. 
  
Ideas are always welcome! Any ideas or suggestions can be sent to stephanie.kittle@louisville.edu 
  
Thank you, 
Stephanie  
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